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Dates for your Diary 

➢ Thursday 10th October - Y2 Parent  
Assembly @9.00am-9.20am 
 

➢ Thursday 10th October @ 9.00-Drop  
in for Y6 parents – secondary school  
application support 
 

➢ Friday 11th October – Willow Hub  
and Oak Hub closed for staff training 
 

➢ Wednesday 16th October – Flu 
Vaccines forms returned to school 

 
➢ Wednesday 16th October – Parents  

Evening – 3.30-6.30 (appointments to  
be arranged nearer the time) 
 

➢ Wednesday 23rd October – Tempest  
Photography in school to take  
individual and class photos 
 

➢ Friday 15th November - Staff training 
day – school closed to pupils 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I want to start by addressing an unfortunate incident 
that occurred recently where a parent was knocked 
over by a car at the bottom of Church Street. 
Thankfully, there were no serious injuries, and I would 
like to extend my heartfelt thanks to everyone who 
was quick to help and support in that moment. It was 
a reminder of the importance of safety around the 
school, and I urge all of us to continue to be mindful 
of each other during busy drop-off and pick-up times. 
 
On a more sombre note, the tragic fatal stabbing on 
Hunters Road has shaken our local community. We 
are deeply saddened by this event and wish to remind 
everyone to stay vigilant and aware of their 
surroundings. Please take a moment to remind your 
children about the importance of staying safe as they 
travel to and from school. 
 
On a more positive note, I had the absolute pleasure 
of visiting the classrooms in Key Stage 2, and it was 
wonderful to witness the fantastic learning 
behaviours and positive attitudes of all our children. 
They truly are a credit to you all, and I am immensely 
proud of their dedication and hard work. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
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Ambition Pride Success 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 
 

october online safety neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-

09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Answer next week…                                                         Answer is:   C Man in the Middle 

y2 great fire of lonDon 

Y2 are looking forward to an amazing experience day about their topic on the Great Fire of London. 
Please go on MCAS (the school APP) and pay £5 towards the cost or 
we may have to cancel. 
There will be photos of the day in the next Newsletter. 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf


 

 

tiMes tables success 

These three pupils from 3P have received their times table badges. Ibrahim earned 3,4,8 x table badge, 
Eyman earned 2,5,10x table badge. 
Tamia earned a resilience sticker, coming back next week to try 5x table again. You can do it Tasmia! 
Congratulations to you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

flu vaccine 

Children in Reception up to Year 6 will be bringing home flu vaccination consent form.  It is important 
that return the form if you are either opting in or out by Wednesday 16 October 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

recePtion aDMissions 

Reception 2025 - If you have a child born between 01/09/2020 - 31/08/2021 please make an online 
application to www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions or contact School Admissions on 0121 303 
1888 
 
 
 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions


 

Parents evening 

Parents evening is Wednesday 16th October - don't forget to book an appointment on the school app 
today to get the times you want. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

year 6  

Having fun learning! Proud of our successes this week! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

school shoes 

We are striving towards the APS ethos of ‘Ambition, Pride, Success’, and that means that the children 
should take pride in wearing their school uniform.  
Lots of children are wearing trainers instead of black shoes. We have said, if you can’t get shoes then we 
will accept all black shoe style trainer without logos (Asda sell them). 
Please check with a member of staff if you are unsure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Starting on 19th October- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


